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Myrtha Saleme, at the bocce courts, disinfecting the equipment after play. 
 
Our members are taking the Covid-19 seriously and making sure all equipment used, is disinfected after 
playing bocce.  Thank you, Paul Andersen, for making sure that our equipment is ready for play and 
cleaning supplies are available at the courts.  With everyone’s cooperation, we all can be safe and enjoy 
playing bocce with our friends.  Please adhere to the rules by wearing a mask and maintaining a 6 ft 
distance when outside. 
A special thank you, to Mary Tatum and the staff in Bldg. B for all their help with questions and help in 
understanding the changing guidelines set forth by the Governor, County Health Department and the 
VGCC.   Mary, your continued support and guidance is appreciated, as we all continue to practice safety, 
when interacting with our friends. 
 
 
 
 


